
From: Antoine Grenier  

Sent: Friday, October 4, 2024 3:28 PM 

To: 

Subject: Re: URGENT: tree cutting at 12 Lisburne road 

 

I would like to include the photo with my comment. 

 

============ 

 

"We are opposed to the cutting of the tree for the following reasons: 

- It is the only high tree on the rear side of several adjacent properties and 

contributes to the greenery landscape. 

- The tree contributes in its own right to the ongoing air quality and reduction 

of environmental heat. 

- It allows local wildlife, birds in particular, to stop and contributes to the 

overall wildlife ecosystem of the conservation area. 

- It provides critical shadow to the vegetation in my own garden, the tree being 

located directly to the south of my own property, and protection from the hot 

sun rays, which is particularly important during spring and summer months, 

and outdoor enjoyment of our garden, by our kids in particular.   

- Finally, the tree is located within the Mansfield conservation area - ref to the 

"Mansfield Conservation Area Appraisal and Management Strategy". The tree is 

taller than 1.5m and larger than 7.5cm in diameter and thus should be 

considered as "protected" (Trees and hedges – Mansfield District Council). We 

believe it should be protected. 

Antoine Grenier (and family) - 14 Lisburne road" 

 

============ 

 

Best regards, 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.mansfield.gov.uk%2Fheritage-conservation-trees-hedges%2Ftrees-hedges-1%2F1&data=05%7C02%7CRav.Curry%40camden.gov.uk%7Cd5b22a956d0d44c7a48e08dce480c6b2%7C5e8f4a342bdb4854bb42b4d0c7d0246c%7C0%7C0%7C638636488957191565%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=4Gs40dfLBXca6fW%2BwxVFV4MjNr58FQq1L21f2DIn10I%3D&reserved=0


 

Antoine 
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